
 
 

CWEA/STANLEY KAPPE SCHOLARSHIP Application 

2017 Short Course 

 

 

Chesapeake Water Environment Association, Inc. (CWEA) 

c/o Cheryl Paulin, 35 Rosecroft Run, Hanover, PA  17331 

Phone:  717-630-0303 

Email: Cheryl@Chesapeakewea.org 

www.chesapeakewea.org 

 

The Chesapeake Water Environment Association is committed to providing training for 
Water Resource Recovery Facility Operators in the District of Columbia, Delaware and 
Maryland. The Stanley Kappe Scholarship will be in the amount of $ 575.00, covering 
full room, board, and tuition at the annual Short Course.  The scholarship will be 
awarded to at least two (2) eligible applicants, as decided upon by the CWEA Review 
Committee.   
 
WEF Membership # 
 
Name: 
 
Company: 
 
Job Title: 
 
Street: 
 
City/State:      Zip: 
 
Telephone Number:  
 
 
Attach your answers to the following questions: 
 

1. Length of service. 
 

2. Provide your position and if applicable, your license number and classification. 
 

3. Briefly describe your job duties. 
 

4.  Briefly describe, by attaching a statement with 300 words or less, why you 
should be awarded this scholarship. 

 
5. Attach a recommendation by an endorser (supervisor or co-worker) which should 

provide specific evidence of leadership and working experience in the water 
recovery industry. 

 
Due Date for application is April 21, 2017. 
 
 
 

 
The CWEA Review Committee thanks you for your interest in furthering 

your education and your commitment to this vital industry.  You will be 

notified by May 1, 2017. 


